
     

 

 

     For Immediate Release 

    

     Contact:  William J. Aiello     

     (716) 376-5615 

     

         

 

 

CITY OF OLEAN ANNOUNCES NEW OPTION FOR TRASH REMOVAL 

 
October 28, 2021—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, is pleased to announce that the 

City is offering a new option for trash removal for residents.  In addition to the traditional refuse sticker, 

Casella, the City’s vendor for trash removal, will offer three wheeled cart options.   

The three wheeled cart options are: 

 96 gallon for $24 per month 

 64 gallon for $16 per month 

 35 gallon for $8 per month 

The wheeled carts have large, heavy-duty wheels for mobility over rough terrain, a large, comfortable 

handle for better control, and a rugged polyethylene construction, molded for greater durability and 

ease in cleaning.  The various sizes are on display at the Olean Municipal Building for residents who 

would like to make a determination on size. 

The sticker program will continue to be available for residents who prefer this option, however new 

prices will be in effect on November 1, 2021.  A 30 gallon sticker will be $2.88 and a 15 gallon sticker will 

be $1.44 plus sales tax.   

Trash pick-up will continue on the same schedule. 

“I am pleased that the City and Casella are offering this new option to Olean residents.  The new option 

will help alleviate some of the problems that neighborhoods encounter with trash pick-up as well as 

some of the City’s litter problems,” Mayor Aiello said.  “The three new wheeled cart options give 

flexibility to small families, larger families and apartment landlords, and combined with the option of 

stickers, the City has provided all residents with viable, affordable options to remove trash.” 
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